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To: All Airport Users and Friends 

From: Daniel J. Raposa, Airport Manager 

Spring Cookout for Airport Users: The Taunton Airport Association is sponsoring a FREE 
TO EVERYONE Spring Cookout on Sunday, May 1St

\ 12 noon at the SRE building. This 
social get together invitation is extended to all airport users and their families. A limited amount of 
tickets are still available [needed for food count and door prizes] at the Linemen's Office, 508-821­
5680. 

Annual Open House and Neighborhood Appreciation Day: This year the Annual Open 
House and Neighborhood Appreciation Day will be held on Saturday, June 18th

• All the usual 
activities are planned including free airplane rides. As in the past, the success of this day depends on the 
participation ofthe users of the airport. 

Environmental Compliance: Our consulting engineers ASG recently held an informational 
meeting here at the airport in regards to the new environmental rules and regulations now in effect. 
The meeting was well attended by a cross section of Hangar Owners, Hangar Users and FBO's 
operating on the field. ASG in the very near future will be visiting with each of our hangar 
owners/tenants to determine what chemicals [oil, fuel etc.] are within the individual hangars and 
what action if any needs to be initiated. This information is needed for the airport to comply with 
the new regulations. ASG has also compiled a survey that will be helpful in determining the course 
of action needed. If you do not have a survey please contact ASG at 781-491-0083, email Eric 
LeGuelaff at eleguelaff@airportsolutionsgroup.com or stop by the manager's office. 

Taunton Municipal Airport Commission Meetings: The TMAC meets on the last Wednesday 
of every month in the Leonard Rose SRE building unless otherwise noted. The next scheduled 
meeting will be held on Wednesday, May 25,2011. The meetings are open to the public and all are 
invited to attend and participate. 
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